
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Karen 

 

The procurement process for the consultancy contract for Local Area Energy Planning 

(LAEP) for Derbyshire and Nottinghamshire has now completed. The successful bidder is a 

consortium of Integrated Environmental Solutions (IES) and Mott Macdonald 

 

Please find attached a Memorandum of Understanding setting out the relationship between 

Bolsover District Council and Nottingham City Council, who are the contracted party to the 

LAEP consultancy contract, on behalf of all participating local authorities. 

Please could you arrange for this to be completed and returned to me, signed by you or the 

relevant senior officer. 

 

Funding for this contract has been provided by the East Midlands Combined County 

Authority so there is no direct cost to Bolsover District Council. 

 

Please contact me have any questions. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jason Tyler 

 

Net Zero Innovation & Delivery Manager, Midlands Net Zero Hub 

Email: Jason.tyler@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

Tel: 07971 032484 
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